
        Scoil Bhríde PTA Newsletter       

 

We would like to thank everyone for all the on-going support and participation throughout this 

academic year 2020/2021 and particularly to all teachers and staff of the school this year who 

helped with the fundraisers and events, without which the events would not be possible. During this 

school year we have had to adjust events to cater for ongoing restrictions and adherence to 

government guidelines and we would like to thank you in supporting and helping us with this. 

Highlights of 2020 / 2021                                                                                  

                                          

Balloons                                      Online Panto                         Ice-cream Day              Adventure Day & Party Bag 

Fundraising of 2020 / 2021                                                  

                                                

Christmas Hamper raised €853.65                    Summer Junior & Senior Sports Hampers raised €745.30 
 

We would like to wish all the boys and girls from 6th Class the very best of luck as you embark on the 

next phase of your education.  

The PTA would like to acknowledge the work of Laura Leonard and Múinteoir Liam who are stepping 
down from the committee at the end of this school year. 

 
The PTA will be looking for new members to join the committee in September. New 
members are needed to continue organizing events and fundraising. If you’re 
interested, please email: scoilbhridenaaspta@gmail.com 
 
On return to school each child will receive a Scoil Bhríde water bottle from the PTA as 
part of the schools ‘go green’ initiative.  
 
Finally, wishing everyone a happy summer break and we look forward to seeing you all 
again very soon in September 2021.  

Regards  
PTA Committee 
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